
 
 

 

To:         All Medi-Cal IPAs 

From:       IEHP Delegation Oversight and Quality Teams       

Date:        July 24, 2024  

Subject:   REMINDER: Cologuard Home Screening Kit – IEHP Plan Risk  
 

 
A notice was recently sent confirming IEHP is financially responsible for the Exact Science Cologuard Home 
Screening Kit for delegated Medi-Cal Members.  
  
The Medi-Cal Provider Standing Orders program notifications and opt-in forms were sent on June 14, 2024, giving 
IPAs and Providers the opportunity to have a screening kit mailed directly to their Members’ homes.   

Please remind Providers to opt-in to IEHP’s 2024 Standing Orders Lab Programs! 

If a Provider chooses not to opt-in to the IEHP Colorectal Cancer Screening Standing Orders Program, assigned 
IEHP Members can still receive a home screening kit by following the steps below:  

• Visit https://www.cologuardhcp.com/resources/how-to-order and choose one option:  
 
 EpicCare Link  
 Customized Electronic Options  
 Fax or eFax  

       OR 

 

• Contact IEHP Delegation Oversight Team – Jessica  Gonzalez gonzalez-j6@iehp.org to assist in 
scheduling a visit with the Exact Science’s Field Team.  

 

Enrolling in the IEHP Standing Orders program allows IEHP to coordinate with Exact Science to send the 
Cologuard Home Screening Kit to all assigned IEHP Members, 45 – 75 years of age, who are due for the 
recommended screening prior to the end of the year. Enrolling ensures that Members receive a home screening 
kit; no additional steps by the Provider are required.    

If you have any questions, please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or 
email ProviderServices@iehp.org  

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at www.providerservices.iehp.org > News & Updates > 
Notices 
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